
Pilon, Janet 

Subject: Aberdeen Traffic Lane Closure 

From: Susan Corcoran 

Sent: August 10, 20201:57 PM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: Aberdeen Traffic Lane Closure 

Good Afternoon, 

We live at■ Herkimer Street between Locke and Queen just north of Aberdeen.

4.9 (z) 

We are opposed to reducing the traffic lanes on Aberdeen between Dundurn and Queen. 

This section of Aberdeen is a major access from the neighbourhood and mountain to the 403. When traffic is 

reduced to 2 lanes, people race to get around parked cars. This will make the street more dangerous. 

There is more than enough parking for residents along that stretch. 

We believe the focus should be on safe vehicle flow, not more parking. 

My husband was clipped getting into his parked car lnfront of Aberdeen Tavern on Aberdeen west of Dundurn 

with people racing from the light. It would be ideal that there be no parking on Aberdeen from Queen to the 

403. 

Thank you for your time. 

SUSANCORCORAN 
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